


SNAKE RIVER PLANNING COMMISSION
VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING (ZOOM MEETING)

SUMMARY OF MOTIONS

April 21, 2022

COMMISSION MEMBERS PRESENT: Maggie Murray, Greg Roy, Marshall Masek, Eric Vermulen, Noah Landwehr, Dennis Carney

STAFF PRESENT: Jim Curnutte, Jordan Mead

Maggie Murray, Chair, called the meeting to order at 5:31 PM

APPROVAL OF SUMMARY OF MOTIONS:  Eric Vermulen moved to approve the Summary of Motions from the February 17, 2022 meeting.  Marshall Masek seconded the motion. The Summary of Motions was approved by a unanimous vote of 6-0.

ELECTION OF OFFICERS: Greg Roy made a motion to elect Maggie Murray to be the Chair for the next year.  Eric Vermulen seconded the motion.  The motion was approved by a unanimous vote of 6-0.  Greg Roy made a motion to elect Marshall Masek to be the Vice Chair for the next year.  Dennis Carney seconded the motion.  The motion was approved by a unanimous vote of 6-0

APPROVAL OF AGENDA:  Additions, Deletions, Change of Order - None

CONSENT AGENDA: None

PUBLIC HEARINGS: None

WORK SESSION ITEMS: None	

DISCUSSION ITEMS: 
· Summit County Open Space & Trails Master Plan Update & Discussion on Goals, Policies, and Actions – Jordan Mead, Summit County Resource Specialist, and Jeremy Call, Logan Simpson, gave a presentation, took input and answered questions regarding the Open Space & Trails Master Plan Update.
· Update on Countywide Comprehensive Plan/Basin Master Plan project -  Jim Curnutte gave an update on the schedule for updating the Countywide Comprehensive Plan and the Basin Master Plans.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Update on In-Person Meetings for all Planning Commissions - Jim Curnutte gave an update on the plan for planning commission meetings moving forward into 2022.  The plan is to have the meetings by Hybrid meetings (in-person and zoom) with all planning commission meetings to be held in the Buffalo Mountain Room at the County Commons in Frisco.

ADJOURNMENT:  Greg Roy made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Marshall seconded the motion.  The motion to adjourn was approved by a 6-0 vote. The meeting was adjourned at approximately 6:45 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Jim Curnutte, 
Planning Director



